
From: 
Redacted 

Sent: 3/8/2013 9:23:04 AM 
To: Lo, Doris (doris.lo@cpuc.ca.gov) (doris.lo@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Bcc: 

Subject: RE: CES-21 Board of Directors Meeting 

Hi Doris, 

We were aware that Ed would not be available on March 19, but it was the best date for the 
majority of people. Will Ed be able to send a representative for him to this meeting? 

Thankc 
Redacted 

Redacted 

Redacted 

From: Lo, Doris [mailto:doris.io@cpuc.ca.gov] On Behalf Of Randolph, Edward F. 
Sent: Friday. March 08, 2013 9:20 AM 
To: | Redacted | 
Subject: RE: CES-21 Board of Directors Meeting 

Ed is scheduled to be in San Diego Attending the Commission Meeting, 

Original Appointment-
From: Redacted 
Sent: Wednesday, March 06, 2013 12:54 PM 
To: Lo, Doris 
Subject: CES-21 Board of Directors Meeting 
When: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 9:00 AM-12:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: Teieconference 

SB GT&S 0434223 

mailto:doris.lo@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:doris.lo@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:doris.io@cpuc.ca.gov


CES-21 Board of Directors, Ed Randolph, and Steve Larson: 

Please reserve this time on your calendars for the March 19 CES-21 Board of Directors 
meeting from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

We will update this meeting invite with the webinar and teleconference information shortly. 

Thanks. 
Redacted 
PG&E 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


